
 
 
   

DATE:  September 28, 2020      

RE: NEW DEPLOYMENT ON CROWN PRINCESS IN SUMMER 2021 SAILING TO MEXICO, THE 
CALIFORNIA COAST AND ALASKA! ALSO NEW PANAMA CANAL SAILINGS IN FALL 2021. 

 

   
We are pleased to annouce Crown Princess sailing for the first time ever on a Summer deployment from Los 
Angeles! Crown Princess will sail on 20 new cruises sailing roundtrip Los Angeles from May until September 
2021. These sailings range from 4 to 14 days and sail the coast of California, to Alaska and to the Mexican 
Riviera.   
 
For the California Coast and Mexico, this season has many opportunities for more in-depth exploration of the 
region, with a More Ashore overnight or late night on every sailing. Our sailings along the California Coast include 
late night stays in San Francisco and San Diego on every 7-day Classic California Coast and San Diego on every 
4-day West Coast Getaway. Our Mexico program includes overnights in Cabo San Lucas on every 5-day Cabo 
San Lucas Getaway. Also, as a holiday special, this season includes 4-day West Coast Getaway sailings for 
Memorial Day and Labor Day. 
 
Crown Princess will sail to Alaska in July on two departures of a 14-day Inside Passage featuring the most 
popular destinations in Southeast Alaska including Juneau, Skagway, Ketchikan, as well as calls to Sitka and 
Prince Rupert in British Columbia, Canada.  
 
To round out Crown’s Summer deployment, the ship will sail for the first time on a 15-day Full Transit of the 
Pamana Canal to Fort Lauderdale, as well as an additional 10-day Panama Canal with Costa Rica & Caribbean 
voyage roundtrip from Fort Lauderdale.  
 
Attached, please find detailed fare and itinerary information. 

 
Voyages will be open for sale on the following dates by market (note that Elite guests will have the opportunity to 
book the day prior to public launch): 
  

Market Date Time 

Elite On Sale and Travel Agent group  
   allocations available                                                 Tuesday, October 6, 2020           9:00 AM PDT 

North America & GSA (Los Angeles Time) Wednesday, October 7, 2020 Midnight 

United Kingdom (London Time) Wednesday, October 7, 2020 Midnight 

Australia (Sydney Time) Thursday, October 8, 2020 Midnight 

New Zealand (Auckland Time) Thursday, October 8, 2020 2:00 AM 

China, Hong Kong, Singapore and Taiwan 
(Shanghai and Taipei Time) 

Wednesday, October 6, 2020 4:00 PM 

Japan and Korea (Tokyo and Seoul Time) Wednesday, October 6, 2020 5:00 PM 

 
This information will be displayed on Portholes on Tuesday, September 29, 2020. Travel Agents will be sent 
notifications on Thursday, October 1, 2020.  
 
Due to timing to get this program on sale as soon as possible, there will not be an early group allocation date.  
Group allocations can start on October 6, 2020. The first group recall date has been waived for sailings through 
June 2021. 
 


